
From: Lindholm_JT
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna Dam.
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 8:19:34 AM

I ask you to remove the Eklutna Dam to fully reconnect the river and return the water flows
needed to support the river’s fisheries. 
Thank you for your time with this and in making the right choice.
Best,
J.T.

John T Lindholm 
2205 Hiland Road
Eagle River, AK 99577
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